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Springfield Out of School Care Club Annual General Meeting

21st May 2015
Minute
Attendees

Donna Grose (Chair)



Andrew Barnes


Helen Anderson(Manager)


Gillian Geddes
Gillian Arthur (Vice Chair)


Lisa Hilson
Nicola Mason (Treasurer)


Joanna Whittington
Elaine Crighton (Secretary)


Terri Bisset
Sean Pottinger (Committee member)

Alison Tomczynski
Anne Thomson (Committee member)
Tim Sutcliffe


Claire Sexton (Committee member)

Joanne Kerr




Luisa Burgess
(Committee member)

Amy Clayton









Apologies

several parents handed in apologies prior to the AGM
1. Welcome and Apologies
2. Minutes of 2014 meeting

Minutes agreed (Luisa Burgess proposed, Joanna Whittington seconded)

3. No matters arising
4. Chairperson’s Report
The Chair presented her report (appendix 1); this was accepted by the meeting

5. Treasurer’s Report
The Treasurer presented her report (appendix 2); this was accepted by the meeting.
6. Manager’s report

The Manager presented her report (appendix 3); this was accepted by the meeting
7. Election of Office Bearers

a) Chairperson – Donna Grose to continue for another year (proposed by Joanna Whittington, seconded by Anne Thomson).  Treasurer – Nicola Mason to continue for another year (proposed by Sean Pottinger, seconded by Joanna Whittington)
b) Vice-Chair – Amy Clayton (proposed by Gillian Geddes, seconded by Luisa Burgess)
c) Secretary – Claire Sexton (proposed by Joanna Whittington, seconded by Sean Pottinger)
8. Election of Ordinary members

Jo Kerr (proposed by Claire Sexton, seconded by Alison Tomczynski) and Alison Tomczynski (proposed by Joanna Whittington, seconded by Jo Kerr)
9. AOCB

· Discussion around the current bank balance – need to maintain a balance that would cover 6 months wages and rent in case of emergency.
· The sundry expenses were queried – Nicola advised that this would be detailed by the accountant.
· Trips – discussion about age restrictions.  Waiting until all names are in for holiday dates then will plan around those age groups e.g. Xorbing can be done on the pitch if the children are too young to be taken out to the activity.
· Suggestion that parents could also be asked in future for views on summer activities – may have additional ideas to those from the children.
· Discounts for second/third children – this was discussed as some other clubs offer it.  At present SOoSCC’s charges are lower than other clubs so no discount to be offered at the moment.
Meeting closed at 8.30pm 
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